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Thursday 13th June 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Woodfield’s Art Week: Monday 17th – Friday 21st June 2024 
 
I write to inform you of our eager anticipation of sharing with you your child’s/ children’s artistry, 
imagination and creative thinking and working as a result of our themed week which is planned 
to start Monday 17th June.  
 
The week is a celebration of the outstanding year it has been but also to celebrate children’s 
interest, enthusiasm and love of art. The timetable within each year group will be adapted to 
provide time for children to study the work of a carefully selected artist.   
 
As part of the learning activities, children will learn of the artist’s styles, use of varying media and 
their inspirations for their famous, renowned pieces – replicating them using both the artist’s and 
their own aspirations within their own creative drawings and painting, etc.   
 
The week will begin with a launch assembly and a whole school project linked to the book, ‘The 
Dot’ by Peter H Reynolds – to ignite and build children’s enthusiasm for the planned week, 
learning that anything is possible when believing in yourself.   
 
Following a plethora of activities and to conclude the week, we would like to invite you to 
experience the children’s artwork and its creative displaying by visiting the Woodfield Gallery on 
Friday 21st June.  The tour/ visiting times will be as follows: 
 

 9.00 -10.00a.m. Parents’ Tour of School  
 1.15- 2.15p.m. Parents’ Tour of School  
 3.25p.m. A free wandering of the corridor gallery (led by your own child) 

 
If choosing to visit the gallery at this time, please collect your child/ren first before accessing 
school via the main school office.  For safeguarding, health and safety reasons, it is important to 
register your attendance for attending either of the tours with the school office or via 
ParentPay under Clubs.  Thank you.  
 
To give you a sneak preview of the children’s artist and work they will be exploring, here are the 
selected artists year groups will be studying: - 
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Nursery 
Eric Carle 

Reception 
Yayoi Kusama 

Year 1:  
Romero Britto 

 

Year 2: 
Henri Matisse 

Year 3 
Roy 
Lichtenstein 
 

Year 4:  
Keith Haring  
 

 

Year 5 
Rana Begum 
 

 

Year 6:  
Kehinde Wiley 
 

 
 
To conclude the week’s art focus and celebration, we would like to invite children to come to 
school on Friday 21st wearing clothing of a colourful array.  Thank you for supporting us with this.    

We do hope you will be able to join us in celebrating our creative arts week to view and marvel 
at the children’s creative skills; we are very excited within school! 

Thank you.  

Yours sincerely,  
 

Mr S Arnold 
 
Executive Headteacher 
  


